
Dear Pub Friends,  

Like all of you, we are continuing to monitor the reports about COVID-19. Food safety is 
always our top priority, but in this unprecedented time we are taking extra measures to 
ensure the health and safety of all of our guests and staff as we move forward with daily 
operations. 

Precautions we are taking: 

• Maintaining our exceptional hygiene standards and following ServSafe and CDC 
recommendations. All employees will wash hands at more frequently timed intervals. 
Anyone touching a payment must sanitize their hands.  

• Constant sanitization to all surfaces, especially those that are frequently touched. 
• We have purchased increased supplies of soaps, gels, disinfectants, and cleaners for 

employees and guests.  
• We will sanitize menus following each use and potentially move to a single-use menu if 

necessary. 
• We will offer delivery via our link on the home page, and carryout which can be 

brought to your car in a way that complies with the social distancing guidelines set by 
the CDC.  

• We have instructed all staff to remain home if they experience any cold or flu 
symptoms, or have been in contact with anyone who may have the illness. Please be 
patient with us as we may be understaffed in the coming weeks.  

Ways you can help:  

• If you are sick, have any cold or flu symptoms, or think you’ve been exposed to 
any illness, please stay home and join us another time.  

• Wash your hands often and thoroughly.  

The Pub is fully committed to keeping ourselves, our guests, and our community healthy 
and happy. Especially in uncertain times, we feel it’s important to continue to provide a 
familiar space for our guests. For now, we will continue to operate on a normal schedule, 
and we look forward to welcoming our valued guests.  

As we continue to monitor the situation, we will send updates via email, website, and 
social media. If you have any questions for us, please email 
customerservice@dinetrg.com
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